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THIS WEEK, THE CANDLES ARE BURNING FOR THE INTENTIONS OF 

            SHRINE OF OUR LADY OF FATIMA FOR 
 

            (Please see front page) 
  SHRINE OF THE SACRED HEART FOR 
 

            (Please see front page) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Saturday             20 6:00 p.m. Ellen Carty RIP Anniversary 

Sunday                21 
9:00 a.m. Anne Corrigan 

11:00 a.m. Martin Larkin Anniversary  
 
 

 

Saturday            27 6:00 p.m. Sheila O’Donnell RIP 

Sunday               28 
9:00 a.m. Catherine & Christy Daly RIP 

11:00 a.m. People of the Parish 

 
Saturday            03 6:00 p.m. People of the Parish 

Sunday               04 
9:00 a.m. Thomas Chacko RIP Anniversary 

11:00 a.m. Helen McCourt RIP 

 
Saturday            10 6:00 p.m. Mary & Peter Duffy        Nora Durkin 

 

Sunday                11 
9:00 a.m. Petronio Malabanan 1st Anniversary 

11:00 a.m. Private Intention 
 

The Solemnity of the Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary 

Holyday of Obligation 
Thursday             15 10.00 a.m. People of the Parish 

 
Saturday            17 6:00 p.m. Mary Corkery 

Sunday               18 
9:00 a.m. Jacky Crisp RIP 

11:00 a.m. The Sick of the Pairsh 
   

  The candles will be burning for the following intentions on these dates: 
 

 

Date Shrine of Our Lady of Fatima Shrine of the Sacred Heart 
22nd July – 28th July Sheila O’Donnell RIP Thanksgiving & Divine Healing 

29th July – 4th August  Martin Jennings RIP Mary Coady RIP 

5th – 11th August Mandy Finnegan Mary Ferry 

12th – 18th August Bruton Family Bruton Family 

19th – 25th August Pat & Len Mills Pat & Len Mills 

 

 

HIGGINS LANE, QUINTON, BIRMINGHAM, B32 1LL 
                                                                                                                 0121 422 4865            @OLFQuinton                  
                                                                                                                                  Our Lady of Fatima, Quinton 
                                                                                                                   Website: www.catholicquinton.org.uk 

Email:  olf.quinton.bham@rcaob.org.uk 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                      ___________________________________________________________________________________ 

                                                                                                               Parish Priest: Rev. Fr Long Nguyen 
Email:  fr.long.nguyen@rcaob.org.uk 

Parish Administrator:  Mrs Jackie McGuinness 
Office Hours:  Monday, Tuesday & Thursday 9.00 – 11.00 a.m. 

   Wednesday 9.30 a.m. – 12.30 p.m. 
Email:  olf.quinton.bham@rcaob.org.uk 

           Parish Safeguarding Representative: Irene Byrne & Georgina Wakeman 
                                                                      Email: sg.olf.quinton.bham@rcaob.org.uk     

Parish Gift Aid: Maria Albanese   Email: ga.olf.quinton.bham@rcaob.org.uk 
Parish Treasurer: Peter Lanni       Email: pt.olf.quinton.bham@rcaob.org.uk 

 
 
 

 

This parish is part of the Archdiocese of Birmingham.  Registered Charity Number 234216 

 

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION - Saturday 10.30–11am & 5.15–5.45pm & by appointment 
EXPOSITION OF THE BLESSED SACRAMENT - Friday 6.00 - 6.30pm & Saturday 10.30 - 11am. 
DIVINE MERCY CHAPLET - Sunday at 3.00 p.m. 

PRAYER GROUP – Wednesday at 10.00 a.m.                                          Everyone welcome! 
 

Useful Information  
 

 Sick List - If you would like to add yourself, a relative or friend to the sick list you must 
complete a consent form, you can find them in the porch, and return it to the office.  

 Baptisms: Please complete the request forms and send to the office. You will be 
contacted to book a date. 

 Parish Hall – Please contact the parish office via email olf.quinton.bham@rcaob.org.uk or 
telephone 0121 422 4865 to make an enquiry. 

 Safeguarding - The Parish operates in accordance with Statutory Safeguarding Guidance 

and the National and Archdioceses policies & procedures at all times. Our Parish 
Safeguarding Representatives are Irene Byrne & Georgina Wakeman. They can be contacted 
at: sg.olf.quinton.bham@rcaob.org.uk or alternatively the Diocesan Safeguarding team can 
be contacted on 0121 230 6240 / safeguarding@rcaob.org.uk if you have any concern. 

 
 
 

 

PARISH GIVING 
The best way you can support the parish financially is by setting up a 

Standing Order using the following bank details: 
 

NatWest Bank   -   Account No:  02272016 - Sort Code: 60 - 07 – 41 
 

or you may contact the Parish Office for a set of Gift Aid envelopes. 
 

FINANCIAL MATTERS – Not Available until 25th August 2024 
 

  Gift Aid               £ 
  Non-Gift Aid      £ 
  Total                    £ 
 

 
                                                                                                                                                                                                          
 

                                         Thanks for your generous offerings! 
 
 
 

 

Lucky Number Draw 
 

Last Week Winner 
 

 

No.     - £ 
 

 
 

 

Standing Order £261.00 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Second Collection £ 
 

    

THE SECOND COLLECTION THIS WEEKEND IS FOR THE PARISH MAINTENANCE. 
 

 

21ST JULY 2024 – 16TH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME - YEAR B  

4TH AUGUST 2024 - 18TH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME - YEAR B 
– PSALTER WEEK  4 

 

11TH AUGUST 2024 - 19TH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME - YEAR B  
– PSALTER WEEK  4 

 

18TH AUGUST 2024 - 20TH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME - YEAR B  
– PSALTER WEEK  4 

 

28TH JULY 2024 - 17TH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME - YEAR B  
– PSALTER WEEK  4 
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PRAY FOR THE DEAD 
Please keep in your prayers all those that have died at this time. We pray also for those 
in whose anniversaries occur at this time. Especially we pray for: 
 

Patrick John Deeley who died peacefully on 10th July, aged 78 years. His funeral 
service will take place on Thursday 1st August at 11am. 
 

Eternal Rest grant unto them, O Lord, and let perpetual light shine upon them. 
May they rest in peace. Amen. 

PLEASE PRAY FOR THE SICK 

John Kirby, John Jennings, Delia Stewart, Janet Jones, Mary Basterfield, John McCallion, 
Mary Davitt, Donna Walsh, Bridie Kinsella, Mali Piggott, Issac Justin, Robert Kirby, Shellie 
Kerr, Dean Evans, Angela Kinsella, Anne Madden, Kay Hegarty, Christina Patterson, Pat 
& Len Mills, Rona Gibson, Helen Taggart, Pat Davis, Bernie Earls, James Cherian. 

 

May the Lord grant them consolation, peace and healing. May God give all involved in 
health care in hospital or in the community, grace, strength and perseverance. 

 

OUR LADY OF FATIMA 
CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL 

 

OPENING MORNING 
Wednesday 9th October 2024 

9.30am – 11.00am  

 LUCKY NUMBER DRAW 
Don’t forget Lucky Number Draw, £1 ago, half 
the profit to the maintenance fund. Thank you 
for your support.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

MACMILLAN COFFEE MORNING 
 

Friday 27th September 
 11am - 1.00pm 

 

More details to follow, but please 
keep this date free in your diary to 

come along for coffee and cake and 
support this most worthwhile cause.  

Donations of cake would be very 
much appreciated. 

 

                “My house shall be a called a house of prayer” Mt 21: 3 
   Please be sensitive to those who want to pray in silence before Mass. 

 

A WARM WELCOME 
To all those who are participating in the celebration of Mass this weekend. In a special way 
we wish to greet new parishioners, those who are visiting, and of course, our wonderful 
parishioners who are the backbone of this great parish community of faith. 
 

SUMMER NOTICE 
Whilst Father Long is away there will be No Mass on weekdays, except Thursday 15th 
August, the Solemnity of the Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary, the Holyday of 
Obligation. Mass will be celebrated at 10.00am. 
All Saturday evening and Sunday Masses will be covered by Fr Van Nguyen or Fr Michael 
Glover. Please give Fathers a warm welcome!  
 

• Children’s liturgy will continue in September after the school summer break. 

• Please continue to take tea and coffee after 9am and 11am mass. We need helpers 
for teas and coffees after 11am Mass – please let us know if you are available to 
help.  

• For anointing of the sick (in case of an emergency) please contact local parishes.  

• If you have any future Mass and Candle intentions, please put in the parish office 
letter box. 

• Whilst Father Long is away, there will be one newsletter with all Mass, Shrine and 
Sick list intentions throughout August.  

 
 

OUR PARISH SCHOOL 
Our parish school completed their summer term this week for the summer holidays. We 
thank the staff and governors of our school for their contributions over the last year, and 
their help with preparation for the sacraments. We remember in our prayers the children 
of Year 6 who will be moving on to the next stage of their education. We ask God’s blessing 
and guidance for them in the years ahead.  
A special thank you must go to Mr David Simmons, our school Principal, who, whilst leaving 
Our Lady of Fatima school, continues with a new position with the Emmaus Multi Academy 
Trust.  We are now looking forward to welcoming Mr John-Paul Shanahan who will be our 
new Principal of Our Lady of Fatima school from September and we wish him every success 
leading the school. 
 
 

FR LONG’S CHARITY ‘HỌC BỔNG MỘT CHÚT THƯƠNG’  
A LITTLE LOVE SCHOLARSHIP 

Thank you for Donations to Fr Long’s Charity ‘A Little Love Scholarship.’’ The Parish 

donations raised £631.30 from the Christmas Crib 2023 and £1290 Appeal in July. Making 

the total so far: £1921.30. This will pay school fees for 38 poor children in new school year. 

Thank you everyone for your continued support with this worthwhile charity. 

THANK YOU 
Thank you to Kester Wan, who is our Parish cleaner. He keeps the Parish Hall and toilets 
very clean and has also cleaned outside the church building as well as outside the hall area. 
Our thanks must also go to Terry Wilson and David Pitt who work so hard regularly 
maintaining our church grounds and garden areas. 

REMEMBERING THOSE NO LONGER PRESENT 
Do you know of any parishioner who is no longer able to come to Mass, but would benefit 
from a house visit? Please let Fr Long know as soon as possible and we can make 
arrangements. We are trying to keep in touch with as many sick and housebound 
parishioners, so your help is gratefully appreciated. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

   
 

 

AND FINALLY 
As we start our summer holiday, and may I wish you all have a lovely break with your 
families and friends. Please remember to get to Mass in your holiday location. There is often 
a local Catholic Church offering Sunday Mass near you! 
Please remember to bring a bottle home from your holiday for the Christmas Fayre 2024.  
 

Have a good Sunday and a blessed week ahead.  
Fr Long Nguyen 


